
Canadian Pacific Road April 30, 1883 
J. S. Kennedy to Hill 

"Have you notified Mr Angus that you do not wisk 
to be re-elected on the Canadian Pacific Board? 
If not I would advise you to do it.... I am 
going to see whether they will not let me off 
also especially as I am going off to Europe for 
4 months. I should like very much to be relieved 
but fear they will insist on my waiting as for 
the present especially as my firm acts as Fis- 
cal Agents here." 
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